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 Ongoing early works - koala surveys 

 Throughout February  

 Various locations bordered by Quarry Road, Sugar Bag Road, Nicklin Way, Enterprise Street, 
Queen Street, Bower Street, Arthur Street, Bicentennial Park and Ben Bennett Bushland Park. 

Specialist consultants and equipment on site  
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Works overview 

As part of the project’s ongoing early works, koala 
surveys will take place in and around the Caloundra 
Transport Corridor Upgrade’s (CTCU) 1.6 kilometre 
route throughout February.  

Previous surveys within the area have shown no 
evidence of koalas, however surveys like this form 
part of the ongoing preparation works ahead of the 
project’s major construction period. 

What to expect during these works 

Qualified, specialist consultants from the University of 
the Sunshine Coast will be coordinating the survey. 

A combination of detection methods will be used 
including field officers, specialist acoustic equipment 
and koala detection dogs. The survey works are not 
expected to have any significant impact on our 
community.  

Where to from here 

The final design for the overall corridor is expected to 
be finalised early this year (2025). 

Council and the Department of Transport and Main 
Roads look forward to sharing this with our 
Stakeholder Interest Group and community in the 
coming months.  

Construction for Section One is planned to start in 
2025, once a construction contractor has been 
appointed. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates please subscribe 
for emailed updates or contact the project team 
email: ctcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For more information about the project please visit 
Council’s website (search for CTCU Project) where 
extensive information including Frequently Asked 
Questions can be found. You can also contact the 
customer contact team on 07 5475 7272. 

The CTCU project is jointly funded by the Queensland 
Government through the Department of Transport and Main 
Roads, the Cycle Network Local Government Grants program, 
and Sunshine Coast Council. 


